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THE FEDERAL POLYTECHNIC IDAH
P.M.B. 1037, IDAH, KOGI STATE
INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION AND TENDER FOR 2013 TO 2016 MERGED TERTIARY EDUCATION TRUST FUND (TETFUND)
INTERVENTIONS IN LIBRARY DEVELOPMENT

INTRODUCTION
the Federal Polytechnic Idah, in compliance with the requirements of the Public Procurement Act 2007, invite interested, competent and
reputable Contractors/Suppliers with proven experience and good track records for pre-qualification and tender for our 2013 to 2016
merged TETFund normal intervention in Library Development for the following projects:-

Would you like to view the full content? Login Not yet a Member Join Now

Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here

https://etenders.com.ng/login/
https://etenders.com.ng/membership-account/membership-levels/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/BMZR8XmkEajDYRbhdrT9VP

